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Happy New Year and welcome back! Hope you all had a wonderful winter
break. I’m looking forward to settling back into our regular routines after the
busy holidays. I would like to thank you all for supporting our Winter
Holiday Party and making it a special occasion for the children. Thank you
dear parents for all the gifts.

In January, we will be celebrating Martin Luther King Jr. day on Friday,
January 17th. The children will learn about Dr. King’s efforts to make the
world a peaceful place.

Cultural Class -
In zoology we will be studying reptiles, in botany we will study about seeds
and in geography we will move to Antarctica. Any artifacts, books or
pictures in these subject areas are welcome for sharing. We will also be
talking about clouds and the water cycle.

Dates to Remember

Jan. 20 Martin Luther King Jr. Day No Classes, no daycare.

Jan 31 Report cards go home for Kindergarten.




